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Comments: Given the expanding population along the Front Range Urban Corridor and the increasing number of

gun owners in Colorado, we believe it would be prudent to go with the 7 range option within the national forest.

We also believe that additional plans should be put in motion to provide even more opportunities for recreational

shooting in anticipation of future more growth.

  Bob and Irene Edmiston

 


